BOARD OF SUPERVISORS MADISON COUNTY, MISSISSIPPI

Depariment of Engineering/Road Management 3137 South Liberty Street, Canton, MS 38046
Dan Gaillet, P.E., County Engineer/ Road Manager Office (601) 855-5670 FAX (801) 859-5857

MEMORANDUM

November 1, 2016

TO: Sheila Jones, Supervisor, District I
Trey Baxter, Supervisor, District 11
Gerald Steen, Supervisor, District I11
David Bishop, Supervisor, District IV
Paul Griffin, Supervisor, District V

FROM: Dan Gaillet, P.E.
County Engineer/Road Manager

RE: Lake Caroline Culverts

The Engineering Division has completed the flooding study in Lake Caroline. The
findings indicate that the culvert under Caroline Boulevard is undersized. As a result,
it is recommended that the Board authorize the Road Department to add additional,
bigger culverts to eliminate the possibility of washing out the roadway.
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